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CARL - 2 Institutional Risk Management Update - Mark McKinney 

 

 CARL-2.1  Presentation 

 

Background Information 

 

At the September 12, 2017, meeting of the CARL Committee, Vice Chancellor Charlie Maimone 

introduced Mark McKinney, new Director of Institutional Risk Management.  Mr. McKinney 

presented an update on Institutional Risk Management and his plans for working with the 

Institutional Risk Management Committees and the campus.   

 

This semi-annual Institutional Risk Management update will focus on the progress of the UNCG 

Institutional Risk Management (IRM) Program.  The goal of IRM is to align risk appetite and 

strategy with strategic initiatives to mitigate any potential threats. 
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